
Keep in mind these important points:

Age and family history are the most important

reasons women get breast cancer.

The risk of getting breast cancer increases as women

get older, so women age 50 and over have a higher

chance of getting it than younger women.

Mammograms can find breast cancer early, before it

can be felt by you or your doctor, or there are any

symptoms.

Doctors at Kaiser agree that women age 50 and over

should have a mammogram every year.

Breast cancer found early has an excellent chance of

being cured.

Don’t hesitate to ask!

Many women get a mammogram whenever their

doctor recommends one. Don’t hesitate to ask your

doctor if it’s time for your next mammogram. If both you

and your doctor are keeping track of your mammograms,

you’ll be taking good care of yourself.

Weigh the benefits!

We’re glad that you think there are good reasons to

have a mammogram. In fact, most women believe the

benefits of a mammogram outweigh their concerns. Many

women have mammograms because they believe

prevention is best. They know treatment is simpler and

the chance for a cure is excellent if breast cancer is found

early. It’s great that you plan to “look for trouble!” Keep

in mind that most women who have mammograms don’t

have breast cancer.

Mammograms can save women’s lives by finding

breast cancer early. Unfortunately, most women are not

getting regular mammograms. Providers at Kaiser advise

a mammogram every year for women aged 50 and older.

Thank you for reading this card and participating in
this project!

You’ve taken a great first step toward a healthy

future just by spending the time to learn more about

mammograms and how they can protect your health.

Take the next step now! Call and make your mammogram

appointment today.

Follow these easy steps

1. Call Kaiser at 881-5300 and schedule an

appointment with your doctor for a breast exam.

2. Ask your doctor for a mammogram referral during

your visit.

3. Use the enclosed reminder card to make a note of

the date and time of your appointment.

4. Place the card where it can help remind you of your

mammogram-in your wallet, on your refrigerator,

or wherever is best for you.

If you have any questions or concerns about your health

care at Kaiser, please call 1-800-547-4770.

Congratulations from the Women’s Health Advisor

project on taking care of your health!
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